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December 2022 Newsletter 
 

The Dance Company 
915 Barrington Parkway, Suite B, Marion, IA 52302 

www.dancecompanymarion.com 

mariondanceco@yahoo.com  

T: 319-377-2086 

 

Upcoming Holiday Breaks: 

DECEMBER –  

The Dance Co will be closed Sunday, December 23rd – Saturday, 

January 1st. Classes will resume on Monday, January 2nd. 

 

 Costume final payment 

The final payment for costumes is due December 5th to December 
8th. This will be $45 per dance your child will be performing in our 
annual recital. Preschool, Kindergarten, and Combo 1-3 will each 
perform 2 dances so 2 costumes will be purchased.  

Your dancers’ costumes will not be ordered until these are paid for 
in full.  
 

Order Dance Co. Swag now in time for Christmas! 

Super exciting news!  Our team store is open and has some new fun 

items available.  You can now order online Dance Co. tees, sweatshirts, 

a dance bag, hats and more. Order by December 7th to be sure to get 

your items in time for Christmas.   

All items will be delivered to The Dance Co. for pickup.  

Visit https://www.danceco.spiritsale.com to shop!  Happy shopping!! 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

December 1- December 7 

December Tuition Due 

December 5- December 9 

Costume Final Payment Due 

Measurement Week 

December 23- January 1 

Studio is Closed 

 

Measurement Week 

Costume measurement week is 
December 5th-9th. If your 
student is not going to be here, 
please let their teacher know 
so we can get their 
measurements during another 
class time. It is important for 
us to have all the 
measurements in order to get 
the costumes ordered in the 
best sizes possible the first 
time. 

 

https://www.danceco.spiritsale.com/
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Father-Daughter Class (Sign up is open now!) 

Sign up now for our most anticipated recital routine, THE FATHER DAUGHTER DANCE! This is a memory 

that your daughter will cherish forever.  

Details:  

The class is every Friday from 6:45-7:15 pm starting February 3rd.  

Welcoming kindergarten on up. 

Requires NO talent at all. It’s a no pressure, fun atmosphere with tons of laughter. The moves are simple, 
fun, and repetitive.  There will be videos sent out just in case you’d like to practice at home.  

We realize that not everyone has a traditional family.  We welcome brothers, cousins, uncles, dads, 
grandpas, or any other male that deserves this memory with your child!   

 

Finale (Sign up is open now!) 

Come be a part of our exciting recital FINALE! This is the last dance that closes out our recital show and 

we try to include as many dancers as possible.  This class is always so fun to be a part of and everyone 

loves it when we take the stage.   

This class is every Friday from 6:00-6:45 pm starting January 6th 2023. 

Welcoming level 1 combo on up. 

 

Weather related Cancellations 

The Dance Co. policy on weather-related cancellations is a case-by-case decision. We do understand that 

there are many dancers that must get across town to attend class. So please keep in mind that you make 

the final decision! 

We try to decide by noon, but sometimes it is unavoidable, and we have to make a later decision. Once 

we have decided on cancelling, we will send out a mass e-mail and change the voice mail message at the 

studio 319-377-2086. 

 


